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South Carolina Public Service Commission Schedules Public Forum to Gather 
Feedback from South Carolina Stakeholders 

 
 
Columbia, South Carolina—Per Commission Order No. 2025-181, the Public Service Commission of South 
Carolina has scheduled a public forum for Friday, June 13th, 2025 at 9:30 a.m. At this forum, South Carolina 
utility consumers and other stakeholders are invited to provide feedback and comments related to efficiency, 
effectiveness, timeliness, fairness, and the user friendliness of the commission’s regulatory processes. 
Suggested topics for discussion include, but are not limited to: 
 

1. Notice of public hearings; 
2. Public hearing scheduling, location selection, and time allotted for witness testimony; 
3. The value of filing pre-hearing briefs; 
4. The value of pre-hearing, post-hearing, and status conferences for planning and scheduling proposed 
orders; 
5. The value of pre-hearing, post-hearing, and status conferences for planning the timeframe to issue 
commission orders that are not governed by statutory deadlines, including suggestions for any particular 
dockets that necessitate a commission decision within a specific timeframe; 
6. Commission Business Meeting time and schedule; 
7. The commission’s docket management system; 
8. The commission’s allowable ex-parte communication briefing process; 
9. The commission’s process for selecting consultants in applicable dockets; and 
10. The commission’s website and meeting livestreaming processes. 

 
Any person or entity who wishes to participate in this public forum should inform the Commission in writing on 
or before Friday, May 23rd, 2025. Communication can be sent to contact@psc.sc.gov, mailed to the 
Commission at 101 Executive Center Drive, Suite 100, Columbia, SC 29210, or submitted via the processes 
outlined in Order No. 2019-748.  
 
Written comments related to the above topics must be filed with the Commission on or before Friday, May 23rd, 
2025. Comments can be submitted to contact@psc.sc.gov, mailed to the Commission at 101 Executive Center 
Drive, Suite 100, Columbia, SC 29210, or submitted via the processes outlined in Order No. 2019-748.  
 

https://dms.psc.sc.gov/Attachments/Matter/3e21fdf4-a338-499a-91ec-0019560e4fed
mailto:contact@psc.sc.gov
https://dms.psc.sc.gov/Attachments/Order/f0e55199-285f-4350-8475-441193993d30
mailto:contact@psc.sc.gov
https://dms.psc.sc.gov/Attachments/Order/f0e55199-285f-4350-8475-441193993d30


Any developments in this matter, including any potential changes in the dates scheduled above, will be 
noticed in Non-Docketed Item No. 2025-19-A on the Commission’s Docket Management System.  
 
For more information, follow the Commission on Facebook, email contact@psc.sc.gov, or call 803.896.5100.  
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